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DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Guidelines for acceptance of gifts and sponsorships
The Academy is an organisation dedicated to science and therefore its decisions in regard to acceptance of funds from outside organisations will be based on clear general ethical principles.
The Academy considers each gift and sponsorship on its merits, and must retain the right to refuse any particular offer of gift or sponsorship. Such consideration includes reference to the Academy’s prior relationships with organisations.
Gifts and sponsorships are assessed as to whether:

a. There is a significant risk that harm might be caused to the Academy or to Australian science, and 

b. Such gift or sponsorship is from an organisation whose primary purpose is the production of harmful goods or services.
Harm may be defined as follows:

1. Where acceptance of such a gift or sponsorship interferes with or has the potential to interfere with the Academy’s ability to fulfil its mission or strategic objectives, as outlined in the Strategic Plan.

2. Where acceptance of such a gift or sponsorship and any terms attached to it might lead to an undue and inappropriate third party influence, or impression of such influence, on decisions or advice of the Academy

3. Where by accepting a gift or sponsorship the Academy will incur a level of criticism from the media, public or any relevant community of professionals resulting in serious damage to the Academy’s reputation

4. Where by accepting a gift or sponsorship existing and future relationships with donors and supporters will be jeopardised

5. Where there is suspicion of money laundering, corruption, unethical or illegal activities.
Harmful goods and services include but are not limited to:

1. The sex trade

2. Tobacco
3. Arms

4. Gambling

5. Environmentally damaging and exploitative practices 
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